
28 April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Supporting Mental Health Awareness Week – ‘Wear it Green’ Day

We are pleased to inform you that we have been selected as a champion to be involved in the Mental
Health Foundation’s brand new ‘Wear it Green Day’ fundraiser! Mental Health Awareness Week takes
place between 9th and 15th May 2022, with this year’s theme being ‘loneliness’.

On Friday 13th May, we are inviting children, staff and parents/carers to come to school dressed in their
normal uniform and a green coloured accessory.

Voluntary donations are welcome which will be split with half of the donations going to the charity
and half towards mental health books/resources for the academy.
We are asking for voluntary donations via Parent Pay and you will see that this should have appeared in
your list of payments.
We will then make a total donation directly to the charity on their website. Our Mental Health and
Wellbeing Champions will then work together to choose mental health books and resources for the
academy.
If you wish to donate, you can choose between the amounts of 50p - £5.00.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss L Cleasby and Miss Holmes
Mental Health Lead and Mental Health Ambassador


